
Synopsis 

Milton Township 

Special Meeting  

July 9, 2018 

 

Members present: L. Bargy, T. Cole, S. Ball, B. Pharo and L. Atkinson 

Also present: C. Weinzapfel, B. Derman and K. Heinert. 

The township received a letter from an adjacent property owner at Maplehurst. They are 
requesting the township post no hunting signs near his property. The board will recommend 
that he post his property. Atkinson will follow up with T. Vigland for his recommendation on 
postings at Maplehurst.  

Request for more pickle ball courts. The board will consider dual striping the other courts when 
they are scheduled for repair. 

K. Heinert presented an update on the crosswalk and review optional stairs to the beach area. 
Estimated cost for the larger crosswalk platform and stair project. An estimate cost will be 
somewhere between $20k, $25k. The conceptual plans show concrete walls coming out from 
the stairs. This will provide a seating area for people. Klaus will get a separate bid for the 
concrete walls. 

Motion by Atkinson/Pharo to approve the plans as presented for the crosswalk platform, stairs 
and walls. Motion carried. 

Complaints have been made regarding a vacation rental property on N. West Torch Lake Dr. 
Neighbors feel that this is in violation with the rental ordinance. Weinzapfel will provide the 
owner with a third violation notice. Upon receipt of this notice, they will have five days to 
respond. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

These minutes are subject to approval at the August 13, 2018 meeting.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandra Ball, Clerk 

 


